Repuklic of the PHilippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
NATIONAL COMMISSION ON MUSLIMF
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The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos (NCMF)- Bureau of

Pilgrimage and Endowment is pleased to inform the registered pilgrims that
this office is ready to release the first batch of visas.
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2023 HAJJ ADVISORY
BPE No.024-2023
May 24, 2023

In this regard, may we remind our intending pilgrims to settle the
payment of Sixty-three US Dollars (USD 63) additional fee imposed by the
Ministry of Hajj and Umrah through their respective accredited Sheikhs who
will forward the same to the PNB Branch assigned in their respective area.

Further, may we request the Sheikhs who have flights on June 3,4 and
S, 2023 to coordinate with their respective accredited travel agencies for the
proper coordination of the release of visas.

In addition, may we remind the Sheikhs to personally appear before the
NCMFE-Central Office for the release of their accreditation certificate and to
sign the affidavit of undertaking.

For guidance and strict compliance.
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TAHIR S. LIDASAN, JR., CESO II
Officer-In Charge- BPE
Executive Director
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